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EYFS/KS1  

Frogs 

who achieved 

97.3% 
 

KS2 

Hawthorn 
who achieved 

98.7% 

 

Please remember 

the school does 

not endorse any 

clubs or events 

advertised in this 

newsletter. It is a 

parent’s / carer’s 

responsibility to 

ensure they check 

the suitability of 

anything they 

attend. 

            Dear Parents and Carers 
 

    It only seems like a short time ago that I was writing the first newsletter of the school year.  

As ever, the year has flown past but has been full of great things that continue to drive our school 
from strength to strength. Ofsted finally arrived and we are so pleased with our outcome. We 

continue to be Good and are finalising our path to Outstanding. May I take this opportunity to 

thank all parents/carers for your amazing support, care and attention for our school and its 

children. Your involvement and commitment have played a crucial role in the achievements and 

growth of our pupils. From helping with homework to participating in school events, your 

contributions have not gone unnoticed. We are incredibly proud of the progress our children 

have made, and this would not have been possible without your encouragement and dedication. 

Thank you for being such an integral part of our school community. We look forward to 

continuing this partnership and achieving even greater success together in the coming year. 

 
TEACH OUTDOORS who support our outdoor learning project are running some Summer 

activities. They are delighted to offer you a resource to keep your children engaged and learning 

this summer. They have created the "Outdoor Fun: Summer Holiday Activities" which 

includes activities that blend fun with educational value, focusing on outdoor learning. It also 

features weekly maths and literacy games to keep those key skills sharp. Use the Summer Planner 

to organise your activities and make the most of the holidays. They know that entertaining the 

children over the holidays can be difficult so, at just £22, their 6 weeks of activities give you a 

helping hand. For more information and to get your summer holidays off to a great start, 

please visit the following link: https://www.teachoutdoors.co.uk/product/outdoor-fun-summer-

holiday-activities/. 

 
All Events invite you to join them for a day of Laughter and Play! Free Entry and Endless Fun on 

Sunday 21st July, Cheddington Village Hall in Leighton Buzzard; the event runs from 12-4pm.  

 
Mrs Glass (our violin teacher) is taking part in an AFTERNOON CEILIDH at Shenley Brook 

End Theatre. The event is supported by the MK Music Hub and is aimed at families of all ages. The 

band is a 25 piece band made up of professionals (4 of whom teach for the MKMusic Coop) and 

young people. They usually only play at festivals so they’re really excited to be able to play locally. 

Tickets can be purchased on the door or here https://ko-fi.com/folkcampspartyband. Full details 

can be found further on. 

 
Do you like live theatre? Do you like outdoor theatre? Then you might enjoy upcoming outdoor 

theatre performances of ROMEO AND JULIET and DOCTOR DOLITTLE at Stowe House. 

Get ready for a summer filled with enchantment and excitement as Stowe House prepares to 

host two spellbinding outdoor theatre productions. From the timeless romance of Shakespeare’s 

"Romeo and Juliet" to the whimsical adventures of Doctor Dolittle and his animal companions, 

audiences are in for a treat as these captivating shows come to life amidst the picturesque 

surroundings of Stowe House. With laughter, love, and a touch of magic, this summer promises 

unforgettable experiences for theatregoers of all ages. See the flyer further on for booking details.  

 

 

Sadly, Thames Valley Police have received an increase in reports of young people being targeted in 

STREET ROBBERIES. They are keen for some preventative work to be carried out before the 

summer holidays by sharing and displaying the key messages. The attached poster highlights the 

importance of keeping valuables out of sight and includes a link to further information on how to 

protect yourself from street robbery. 

 
CLIMB QUEST MK are offering an UNLIMITED SUMMER PASS in the holidays for £33.98 

if purchased during July. Take a look at the attached flyer or visit www.climbquest.co.uk. 

 

  May I wish you all a peaceful and restful summer break and I look forward to seeing you all in 

    September. 

 

           Mr Gray 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.longviewprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/05/school-attendance1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://lebw.dromieh.top/c/attendance-register-clip-art/&h=387&w=500&tbnid=8CvpB7BXe67T1M:&docid=myY-rmYfGWjb_M&ei=2eTzVrqF
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LMS Safeguarding 

Understanding Social Media Algorithms - Childnet   

Social media is an important driving force of the online space. Children and young 

people are among the core users of these platforms, but what drives the content they 

see?  

This all seeing eye present in social media software is the algorithm. What your pupils 

see on their devices is wholly directed by what these algorithms deem interesting to 

them. As professionals in the educational space, it is important to understand how 

these work and how they determine what's popular. In this vein, Childnet currently has 

an excellent blog article on the topic that's well worth reading. If interested in this 

area, please follow the link below:  

https://www.childnet.com/blog/algorithms/ 

 

LMS Well-being 

How can we maintain a work-life balance while working 

remotely? 

Remote work allows us to work flexibly and prioritise impact rather than be tied to a 

schedule. However, blending work and personal time can quickly lead to burnout. To 

avoid this, maintain clear boundaries between the two. 

 

Have a dedicated workspace in your home (definitely don't work from your bed), stick 

to a clearly communicated schedule, and embrace asynchronous communication. 

Pause your notifications outside your set working hours so you don't feel pressured to 

respond. Few things are so urgent they can't wait until the following day. 

 

Finally, if you're a manager or leader, measure people's contribution by what they 

deliver, not their work hours or how swiftly they respond. It requires trust, but this is 

what empowers distributed teams to thrive.  

“The future of work is remote. The future of leadership is empowerment.” 

– Bill Gates  
 

 

https://www.childnet.com/blog/algorithms/


Tilly W & Kadmiel K for their 50 day 

maths streaks; Zain R for his 50 day 

English streak and Awadhya S for her 

250 day maths streak. 

 

Well done! 
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